Consecutive meeting of the Dzierżoniów Council of Entrepreneurs is behind us

2020-12-11



The last meeting of the Dzierżoniów Council of Entrepreneurs this year was held on December 10. Due to the epidemiological situation, the meeting was organized online. The most important topics discussed during the last meeting of Dzierżoniów's Council of Entrepreneurs were: cooperation with the Partner Business Club Wrocław, summary of the survey "Impact of the COVID pandemic on my company" or support for entrepreneurs in connection with the second wave of the COVID pandemic. There was also a summary of the passing year and Christmas wishes. The meeting was attended by the mayor of Dzierżoniów, representatives of the Partner Business Club Wrocław and local entrepreneurs.

The Council of Entrepreneurs in Dzierżoniów has been operating since November 2019 and aims to support entrepreneurship in the city. Thanks to the cooperation with the Council, has been created Invest in Dzierzoniow profile on Facebook or Virtual Christmas Market. The Council also issues opinions on aid programs prepared for entrepreneurs from Dzierżoniów.

Do you want to join the Council? All information on how to do this can be found in the <u>Support for Entrepreneurs tab</u>

- Print
- PDF
- Share
- e-urząd

all news